
After School Drama Classes at St Saviour’s
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

After a successful Summer term, Walthamstow based Beartuza Theatre Company will be 
continuing to run After School Drama classes for students in Years 1-6 at St Saviour’s Primary 
School. 

About the Company
Beartuza Theatre Company have worked with a number of prestigious institutions which include 
East 15 Acting School, The Royal Central School of Speech and Drama and The Barbican. 
Specialising in creating new theatre, they're sell out production 'The Living Library' led to Waltham 
Forest Council contracting the company to run holiday projects for young people in the local area. 

Classes 
The hour long sessions will run on a weekly basis and are led by professionally trained actors and 
facilitators. Through a range of acting exercises and techniques, students will learn all the key 
elements of performance; encouraging creativity and improving confidence and communication 
skills.

- Years 4,5 & 6 - Friday 15:40 - 16:40 - Friday 29th September until 8th December. 

- Years 1,2 & 3 - Tuesday 15:40 - 16:40 - Tuesday 3rd October until 12th December. 

All classes will have a week off for the half term break.

Fees for the ten sessions are £50. This can be paid in two instalments either side of half term.

 
How To Sign up  
 
If you would like for your child to attend the classes, please contact us via the email address listed 
below.

Email - info@beartuza.com 

Your email will need the subject line “St Saviour’s Drama Classes” and will need to contain your 
child’s name and class.

Places are limited and classes were popular last term. In order to ensure a place and avoid 
disappointment, we recommend contacting us as soon as possible. 

 
We look forward to hearing from you, 
Beartuza Theatre Company 


